
STABILITY AND CHANGE IN MARINE 
ECOSYSTEMS 

Loveland Living Planet Aquarium Presents 

FREE 6th Grade SEEd 
Science Workshop 

This free, 4-hour workshop is correlated to the new 6th grade SEEd standards. Teachers will 
experience three dimensional science instruction and see how they can apply this exciting 
instructional model to their science lessons. In this workshop, participants will learn how to teach 
using phenomenon, engage students with science practices, and identify and emphasize cross-
cutting science concepts. 

All participants will receive lesson plans and teaching materials correlated to standard 6.4: Stability 
and Change in Ecosystems, from the new SEEd standards. These lesson plans are geared towards 
6th grade teachers, but can easily be used as a starting point for 7-8th grade teachers looking to 
adapt existing lesson plans into the 3D model. Additionally, participants will receive 4 relicensure 
points and a materials kit. 

To Schedule 
Contact Melissa Halvorsen 

For more information about Aquarium 
Teacher Programs, visit 

TheLivingPlanet.com/TRP 


